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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RO3047_City_of_Piedmont_UST
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 10/25/2011 1:30 PM
End: Tue 10/25/2011 1:30 PM
Duration: 0 hours

Receive VM @ 11:52 this day from John Wagner, City of Piedmont Engineer 
 
Questions in regards to exploration depths (spoke with someone here who said >45 ft not necessary), and question in 
regards to USTCF 
 
Return VM; Leave VM @ 1:25 pm 
 
John returned VM @ 1:30 – we spoke of 45 ft depth, that it would be very unusual to go that deep, a Chevron / Valero site 
just around the corner has gw at <10 ft, but in bedrock, and in places likely bedrock at 0.5 ft with water in subgrade 
(surface or ground water?).  Our consensus is that this is a safety measure for consultant, but is an unknown he’d need to 
flesh out with them. 
 
We also spoke about the USTCF, very limited funds these days.  Had a question in regards to needing to apply first, 
before contract, or can they apply afterwards?  I don’t recall, probably best to call fund to ask those specifics.  He 
indicates he will. 


